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missi.baranko@gmail.com

From: Neveah Baranko <neveah.baranko@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 10:10 AM
To: Missi.Baranko@gmail.com
Subject: Fwd: Neighborhood Doggy Daycare
Attachments: Outlook-v50h0ymd.png

 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: JoDee Foss <jodee@jodeefoss.com> 
Date: Mon, Nov 4, 2024, 2:20 PM 
Subject: Neighborhood Doggy Daycare 
To: neveah.baranko@gmail.com <neveah.baranko@gmail.com> 
 

RE:  City of Dickinson, permitting for doggy daycare/boarding 
 
Hello! 
I am JoDee Foss, I live right across the street from the current location of Plum Creek Paws, off 4th Street 
W. and 7th Ave West in Dickinson.   
 
I work out of my home and have my windows and doors open more often than not.  I am outside 
frequently, with my grandchildren.  Keeping my neighborhood safe and peaceful is important to 
me.  When I learned that I was going to have a dog business right across the street, I took a deep breath 
knowing that this could either go really good or potentially bad.   
 
The result of this business to my neighborhood was nothing short of awesome!  There has been no 
negative impact to my neighborhood.  I am incredibly impressed by the responsible nature of Plum 
Creek's business operation.  One would never know that there is a doggy daycare/training facility in the 
garage of this property.   I have never heard barking dogs, whining, nor have I seen a mess of any kind, nor 
have there been any strange unwanted smells.   What I have witnessed as a close neighbor whose view is 
this garage facility is nothing short of strong responsible pet ownership.  Neveah demonstrates how pet 
owners should be.  She exhibits control of the dogs when they are outside of the facility.  Always on a 
leash, and all messes are immediately cleaned up.  The peacefulness and safety of my neighborhood 
was in no way changed with having Neveah and her business in operation.   As a matter of fact, a person 
wouldn't even know the business was there! 

As a matter of fact, our community needs more of this education and care for local pets.  Neveah is 
limited with what she can do for us in this location.  I support Neveah in growing her business as our 
community desperately needs her expertise and dedication to parenting of our furry friends!!  I stand up 
against any negative concerns in acquiring Neveah and Plum Creed Paws to any neighborhood!  She is a 
wonderful addition to our community and I encourage her growth and acceptance! 

 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
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In good faith, 
JoDee Foss 
417 7th Ave W 
Dickinson, ND   58601 
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JoDee Foss, Broker 
(c) 701.260.2405 
(o) 701.483.4836 
jodee@jodeefoss.com 
Office:  1674 15th St W, Suite B 
              Dickinson, ND   58601 
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